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17th January 2020 
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
Your child is bringing home an invitation from High Tunstall College of Science to attend their 
‘Entering the Workforce’ careers fair on the 23rd January. Last year, it was a huge success and 
attended by several high-profile employers. The event takes place between 2pm-3pm and is 
designed to allow students, accompanied by their families, to meet a wide range of employers 
and education providers, ask them questions and find out more about what they do and the 
career pathways available.  
 
In order to facilitate this, if you would like to collect your child from school at 1.45 in order to take 
them to the event then please complete and return the slip below. If you do not intend to take your 
child, then you do not need to return the slip. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs James 
 
Y5/6 teacher 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
 

Entering the Workforce Event 
 

I will be collecting……………………………………………………………..(child’s name) from school 
at 1.45 in order to attend the ‘Entering the Workforce’ careers fair at High Tunstall College of 
Science with my child. 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………. 
(person with parental responsibility) 
 


